
OPPOSITION TO BILL HB0832.  

March 1st 2022 

As of this morning, there are over 2385 signatures on a Change.org petition. It is continuously growing.  
That is not the only platform getting the attention of this bill. Our Co-ops, our homeschool groups, and 
our families DO NOT WANT THIS Homeschool Advisory Council. It is ill-conceived and oppressive. There 
is no need for a council and it will most definitely do more harm than good.  If the idea of this bill is 
sound, it will withstand a year of genuine discussion and be reintroduced next session. 

The message is clear, the homeschoolers that this bill intends to “help” DO NOT WANT THIS BILL! That 
should be all you need to know. 

Thank you, but no thank you. 

Homeschooling mom of 5 in Calvert County Maryland 

https://www.change.org/p/withdraw-maryland-hb0832/u/30259671 

 


